From: | [1a:ilto:
Sent: 05 October 2021 14:18

To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk>
Subject: Reference NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 | object to the "Stopping up" of
Prince's parade.

Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

| object to the "Stopping up" of Prince's parade.

This is a perfectly usable road and a fantastic existing resource for locals and visitors
in regard access to the seafront and as an alternate route between Sandgate and
Hythe, connecting both is population and businesses.

Stopping up of this road would have a negative effect on both the local economy,
access for locals and visitors and alternatives will cause further damage to the
environment, unnecessary carbon emissions and ultimately costs to the tax payer.

Regards

P Taylor





